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U.S. Marine Corps amphibious combat vehicles with 3d Assault



Amphibian Battalion, 1st Marine Division, conduct movement on
the shore after a successful training evolution at Marine
Corps Base Camp Pendleton, California, March 13. U.S. MARINE
CORPS / 2nd Lt. Joshua Estrada
ARLINGTON,  Va.  —  The  Marine  Corps  has  ordered  36  more
Amphibious Combat Vehicles, the Defense Department announced
March 25. 

Marine Corps Systems Command, Quantico, Virginia, awarded BAE
Systems Land & Armaments L.P., Sterling Heights, Michigan, a
$173.6  million  contract  modification  for  a  full-rate
production  lot  of  ACVs  and  “associated  production,  and
fielding and support costs.” The deliveries are expected to be
completed by March 2024. 

The ACV is an amphibious armored vehicle — with a crew of
three Marines — designed to carry 13 Marines in shock-mounted
seats from ship to shore in an opposed landing and to carry
those Marines inland. Its V-shaped hull is designed to provide
blast protection from mines.  

In addition to the personnel carrier versions (ACV-P), BAE
Systems has delivered the prototype of the command variant
(ACV-C) and is under contract to design and develop the 30mm
cannon-armed variant (ACV-30) and the recovery variant (ACV-
R). 

The contract raises the number of ACV-Ps ordered so far to
more than 250. They are in full-rate production.

The ACV achieved initial operational capability on Nov. 13,
2020.  The  ACV  is  replacing  the  AAV7  family  of  assault
amphibious vehicles that have been in service since the early
1970s. 


